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Appeal of Erin Pavlica to a Order to Provide Garbage Service at 1226 CHARLES AVENUE.

Because I am very concious of the trash my family produces and our zero-waste efforts. We only produce one
grocery store size bag of garbage a month. I refuse to pay for weekly service when I will not use it.

May 31, 2014

Ed Smith

I accepted this appeal today, per approval of Racquel Naylor, because there was not yet a work order issued. -
KF

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Erin Pavlica to a Order to Provide Garbage Service at 1226 CHARLES
AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council[recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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